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 Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi sent letters of greetings to His 

Majesty King Hamad bin Isa Al Khalifa and His Royal Highness Prince Salman 

bin Hamad Al Khalifa, the Crown Prince and Prime Minister on the auspicious 

occasion of Eid Al Fitr.  

2. He conveyed that over the past one month, Muslims in India and across the 

world have observed the holy month of Ramadan. As they prepare now for 

celebrating Eid Al Fitr with traditional fervour, people across the world also get 

reminded of the values of brotherhood and togetherness. 

3. On behalf of the people of India, and on his own behalf, Prime Minister Modi 

extended his warm greetings to the Leadership, Government, and the people of 

the Kingdom of Bahrain, wishing peace, harmony, good health, and happiness 

for all. 
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